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NDAA Welcomes New Talent and Expertise to its Board of Directors 
 
ARLINGTON, VA – At its recent Fall meeting, the National District Attorneys Association (NDAA) 
announced the appointment and seating of a new class of prosecutors to sit on its Board of Directors 
effective immediately. The Board of Directors is made up of elected and appointed prosecutors from 
every state in the country and Canada, and is the governing board of the National District Attorneys 
Association. 
 
“These new board members bring vast expertise and innovative thinking to our work with Congress, and 
state and federal leaders on a range of criminal justice issues,” said NDAA President Duffie Stone, the 
elected solicitor for South Carolina’s 14th Judicial Circuit.   
 
The new Board of Directors members include: 
 

• John Belton, District Attorney, 3rd Judicial District (LA) 

• Bill Fulbright, County Attorney, Ravalli County (MT) 

• LaBravia Jenkins, Commonwealth’s Attorney, City of Fredericksburg (VA) 

• Beth McCann, District Attorney, Denver (CO) 

• Morris Murray, Prosecuting Attorney, Defiance County (OH) 

• Lou Anna Red Corn, Commonwealth’s Attorney, Fayette County (KY) 

• Dewayne Richardson, District Attorney, 4th Circuit District (MS) 

• Bill Ring, County Attorney, Coconino County (AZ) 

• Jonathan Sahrbeck, District Attorney, Cumberland County (ME) 

• Sean Thornton, Chief Deputy Solicitor, 14th Circuit (SC) 

• Scarlett Wilson, Solicitor, 9th Circuit (SC) 
 
 
Formed in 1950, NDAA is the oldest and largest national organization representing state and local prosecutors in 
the country. With more than 5,500 members representing over two thirds of the state and local prosecutors’ 
offices, NDAA is recognized as the leading source of national expertise on the prosecution function and is a valuable 
resource for the media, academia, government, and community leaders. NDAA’s mission is to provide state and 
local prosecutors with the knowledge, skills, and support they need to ensure that justice is done and that public 
safety rights are protected. 

 
 
Contact: Nelson Bunn, Executive Director, National District Attorneys Association (703) 519-1666   
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